College credit for Nev. high
school students may be easier

By Meghin Delaney, Las Vegas Review-Journal

Revisions to two state laws aim to make it easier for Nevada
high school students to earn college credits or participate in
internships while in high school.

The Senate education committee, the primary sponsor on both
bills, heard proposed revisions to the dual-credit and
internship programs Thursday.

“These two bills compliment each other. They can be viewed as
a package,” said Matt Morris, the legislative director for
Gov. Brian Sandoval.
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